
Update: Oakwood Nature Trail (11.29.2018)

The Hammocks CDD has recently discovered that the two footbridges on Oakwood’s nature trail
are damaged. Entering the nature trail from Fiddleleaf Court, the first footbridge has one missing
board and very slight overgrowth from the surrounding plant life. The second footbridge has
multiple missing boards and severe overgrowth from the surrounding plants.

As a result, we will trim back the vegetation along the footbridges, replace all broken boards, and
spray the walking path vegetation.

We have already requested pricing for the above services from multiple companies. Upon
receipt, we will move forward with the repairs.

We appreciate your patience as we coordinate these tasks, and we recommend that all residents
please use caution or refrain from using the footbridges until the repairs are completed.

Thank you.


